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HEMPHILL COUNTY
Underground Water Conservation District
Conserving a Texas Oasis

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED MANAGEMENT PLAN

The Hemphill County Underground Water Conservation District (“District”) will conduct a
public hearing concerning the District’s amendment of its Management Plan. The purpose of the
public hearing is to provide interested members of the public with the opportunity to appear and
provide oral or written comments to the District related to the proposed plan.

Date: Thursday, July 20, 2023

Time: 5:30 PM

Location: Hemphill County UWCD Board Room
211 N. 2nd Street
Canadian, Texas 79014

Pursuant to Chapter 36, Texas Water Code, the District is obligated to periodically update its
Management Plan in order to achieve compliance with the mandates of Chapter 36. The
amended Plan would update the District’s management goals and objectives. All interested
persons are encouraged to review the proposed amended Management Plan for themselves by
obtaining a copy from the District, as provided below.

Any person may appear in person, or by an authorized representative, at the public hearing on the
proposed new Management Plan. Written comments on the proposed new Management Plan
must be filed with the District by no later than the close of the public hearing. Written comments
may be filed as follows: (1) by hand delivery at the official address of the District, 211 N. 2nd
Street, Canadian, Texas 79014; (2) by mail to P.O. Box 1142, Canadian, Texas 79014; or (3) by
hand delivery to the presiding officer at the public hearing. A copy of the proposed amended
Management Plan may be obtained from the District by: (1) calling (806) 323-8350; or
(2) visiting the offices of the District at 211 N. 2nd Street, Canadian, Texas.

ISSUED THIS 10th DAY OF JULY 2023.
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Janef Glthrie
General Manager
Hemphill County Underground Water Conservation District
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